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Note regarding an Extension of Consultation Period for the 

Consultation Document on the Corporate Governance Code

 

Further to the Consultation Document on the Corporate Governance Code,  published by the 

MFSA  on  the  22 February 2022,  the  Authority  advises that  the  period  of  consultation  

has  been  extended  to 3 April 2022. 

Industry participants and interested parties are invited to send their responses to the 

Strategy, Policy and Innovation function by sending an email on 

CorporateGovernance@mfsa.mt. 
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